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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Yet another year has flown by and we are fast approaching the summer holidays.  With this comes 
lots of exciting times ahead as we say farewell to our children transitioning into primary 1 and we 
look forward to welcoming new children in to nursery in August.

For those families returning to nursery in August we are still awaiting Guidance relating to COVID 
to determine if we will be operating the nursery in three separate cohorts or if we will be in a 
position to return to one open setting.  This also has an impact on how we structure our drop off and 
collection times from nursery in August.  As soon as we have this information we will let 
parents/carers know about the times for drop off and collection from nursery in August.  

We have hugely missed being able to welcome our families into nursery over the course of this year.  
We hope that the nursery blog has aided parent/carers in having a peek inside our doors.  The 
nursery blog can be found at https://www.edubuzz.org/cockenzienursery/

As always do not hesitate to get in contact at any time by phoning the school office and requesting 
a call back or by emailing us at admin@cockenzie.elcschool.org.uk

Kind regards

Natasha O’Connor 
Depute Head Teacher

Dates for the Diary
• Nursery and school closes for the summer holidays on Friday 25th June.
• All return to nursery and school from Wednesday 18th August.

Transition into Primary 1
Our transition programme is underway.  Hopefully, all of our parents/carers of 
those children moving in to primary 1 have been able to access the transition blog 
at https://sites.google.com/edubuzz.org/cockenzie-transition-p1/home.  Please 
continue to check the blog to see how we are getting on supporting your child 
with their transition into primary 1.

Parent/Carer Consultations 
Parent/carers of our pre-school children will be receiving a letter with the date 
and time for a parent/carer consultation phone call with their child’s key worker.  
This is a great opportunity to discuss your child’s progress.  Parents/carers of 
our ante pre-school children will receive information about a consultation phone 
call in June.  We look forward to talking with you all soon.
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Prescribed Medication 
Just to remind parents, if your child’s health has changed at all please do let us 
know so that we can be kept up to date on how best to look after your child.

In the event that your child becomes unwell and requires prescribed 
medication, e.g. antibiotics, for a short period of time, please remember to 
come into nursery to complete a medical form before we can administer this to 
your child. We can only accept medication that has a prescription label on it.

This includes Calpol and Piriton. 

Sun Cream and Appropriate Clothing
Hopefully summer is approaching soon! With that, please remember to apply 
sun block to your child on sunny/hot days as we have an open door policy and 
many of our children choose to be out at all times. Unfortunately we are not 
allowed to apply sun screen to children so please ensure this is done before 
coming to nursery.

However, as sadly there seems to be no sign yet of any prolonged heat wave we 
would recommend that you always send your child with an extra layer in their 
bag, an appropriate coat and sun hat to allow for changeable weather.

Dogs on School Grounds
East Lothian Council holds a policy whereby only assistance dogs are allowed on 
school grounds.  We ask parents/carers to please ensure that dogs are left 
outside of the school grounds before they drop their child off at nursery.  

Snail Summer Holiday
Can you help? Our snails desperately need a home for the summer! If you are 
interested in finding out more about what this would involve then please catch a 
member of the nursery team.

Sports Day
Unfortunately this year due to the COVID restrictions we will be unable to invite 
parents/carers in to nursery for our sports day event.  Nevertheless we plan to 
still carry out this event in June, weather permitting.  

Graduation Photograph
We will sadly be unable to hold a formal graduation ceremony this year due to 
the current COVID restrictions.  Nevertheless, we are busy taking individual 
photographs of each pre-school child in their graduation robe.  This will be 
included as part of their learning story that you will receive at the end of term 
if your child is going to primary 1 in August.  
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Nursery to Primary One Transition – Key Dates

Date Time Event

29th April “Preparing for P1” video posted on Transition Blog

1st June Visit infant playground for playtime (current CPS pupils only)

10th June Virtual tour of Primary 1 presented by the current P1s posted on 
Transition blog

17th June 0930hrs Nursery and P1 Assembly

21st June Visit infant playground for playtime (current CPS pupils only)

22nd June 1345hrs –
1400hrs

Children meet teacher in person 

22nd June 1630hrs Parent/Carer P1 Information Talk – Google Meet 

24th June Nursery Graduation Videos Posted (current CPS pupils only)

TRANSITION INTO PRIMARY 1 PROGRAMME 20/21

Below is the calendar of key events we have planned for all of our children, including those who do not 
attend Cockenzie Primary School Nursery and those who are moving on to another school for Primary 1. If 
your child will not be attending Cockenzie Primary School for Primary 1, they will still be included in our 
transition programme as we want to ensure all of our children are prepared for the year to come.

All of the events that we have planned are in line with current Scottish Government guidance relating to 
COVID -19. If the guidance were to change however, the planned programme of events may need to be 
amended to ensure that we are following up to date guidance. 

The transition blog can be found at; https://sites.google.com/edubuzz.org/cockenzie-transition-
p1/home

We hope you will find the information provided useful and please do not hesitate to contact us if you have 
any specific questions.

bŀǘŀǎƘŀ hΩ/ƻƴƴƻǊ
Depute Head Teacher
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